
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                 Reception Class News 

 

Friday 18th November 

 
This week we have been looking at different ways to 

make 4 and 5. We counted carefully to 5 and back. We 

have thought about why we have birthdays and talked 

about what we do to celebrate them. We know that 

Christmas is a celebration of the birthday of Jesus. We 

learned how to read plurals ending in ‘s’ by reading the 

first part of the word then adding the ‘s’. We have 

learned some new letter sounds – z, qu and ch. 

 

Break the Uniform Rules Day 

Look out for the flyer about this exciting fund raising 

day!  

 

Christmas Fayre 

Unfortunately, the Christmas Fayre will not be running in 

the traditional format due to the lack of availability of 

PTA helpers. There will however be some exciting events 

for everyone to take part in. More information coming 

soon! 

 

 
 

Dates for the diary 
 

23rd/24th November – Parents’ 

Evenings 

25th November – Break the Uniform 

Rules Day 

28th November – Life Bus visits 

Reception 

1st December – Panto in school 

2nd December – non uniform day 

(bring tombola prize) 

14th December – EYFS/KS1 Nativity, 

2pm & 6pm 

15th December – EYFS/KS1 Party 

Our Christian Value this week is 

Forgiveness 

 

  

Reminders 

Plain water only in water bottles and healthy snacks please. If you would like your child to have 

their own wellies to wear on wet days then please send a named pair in. Thank you. 

Diamond 9 

Our Diamond 9 word this 

week in class has been 

‘Inspirational’. 

 

s been ‘’. 

 

 Curriculum Award – Joseph for fantastic reading. 

Christian Value Certificate – Nico for being a loving friend. 

 

Well done on letting your lights shine so brightly! 

 


